
all the criteria laid down by the FIP are met, Romanian Podiatry will

have no difficulty in becoming a full member.

I am also a board member of the Faculty of Podiatric Medicine of the

Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Glasgow, in which

capacity I can assure you that the Faculty will be pleased to view all

graduate practicing podiatrists in Romania very favourably if and

when they apply for membership or fellowship.

Once again thank you for sharing your enthusiasm for my profession

and I assure you of my fullest support.

Kind regards

David N Dunning
FCPM. FFPM RCPSGlog, MSc. DipPodM. PGCen.

Honarary Visiting Fellow

The Biomechanics Lab.

The Science Centre
Staffordsh i re U n iversity
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To

Dr Norina Gavan

Honorary President

The Association of PodiatrY

Cluj

Romania

21't November 2A!7

Dear N o|. 't't I

Thank you for inviting me to become involved in the exciting project

of bringing podiatry to Romania. I have looked closely at the

curriculum you have put together and the plans you have for

expanding podiatry throughout your country and find the prospect

very exciting. ln my time as Chairman of the College of Podiatry in

London (20L4 - 2016), despite over forty years as a clinician and

educator, I gained a much greater insight into the value of podiatry

to a health care system. The economics speak for themselves, but

the reduction in human suffering is irnmeasurable. Also as You know

I am chairman of the Recruitment Committee of the lnternational

Federation of Podiatrists (FlP-lPF) and I would like to assure you that

once the clinical and educational plans you have come to fruition and


